
Your medicine is being discontinued

Tensipine MR10 (nifedipine)

Tensipine MR10 will no longer be
available from November 2025.

What’s happening?

You can find more information about
this issue on our website.
www.pharmac.govt.nz/nifedipine
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Go to www.zero.govt.nz 
Select Pharmac
Browse the site without using any
mobile data.

No data? No problem!

Talk to your doctor

You will need to talk to your doctor, or
the person who prescribes your
Tensipine MR10. 

They will work with you to find
another treatment for you.

We’re sorry for the disruption

We know changing treatment can be
disruptive.  We do not make the
decision lightly to stop funding a
product.

Pharmac has not been able to find a
company willing to supply this
product to New Zealand.

https://pharmac.govt.nz/nifedipine

